
DON BOSCO INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, MUMBAI

Report Of Traditional Day 2023 Celebration

 Date of the Event: 20th March 2023         Venue: Mondini Hall, DBIT        Time: 3 to 6pm

Don Bosco Institute of Technology (DBIT) celebrated Traditional Day  on 20th March in the
Mondini Hall, commencing at 3 PM and concluding at 5 PM. The event, a grand success, was
organized by the Student Council of the college, and it witnessed enthusiastic participation from
both students and faculty. 

The event was attended by almost 600 students and 50 faculty members and 20 staff members of
the campus

The occasion began with a solemn lamp lighting ceremony, symbolizing the invocation of divine
blessings. Mrs. Poonam Chakraborty, Cultural Coordinator, DBIT  delivered a warm welcome
speech,  marking  the  commencement  of  the  event.   She  highlighted  the  objective  of  the
celebration of the Traditional day 2023. The College celebrated unity in diversity as the main
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speech,  marking  the  commencement  of  the  event.   She  highlighted  the  objective  of  the
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The first performance was by the Bhangra group, whose energetic and spirited performance set
the tone for the day, leaving the audience captivated with the mesmerizing rhythm and beats of
the  Punjabi  folk  dance.  Following  this,  the  Music  Club  took  over  the  stage  with  a  group
performance that showcased the diversity and richness of Indian music, featuring classical and
contemporary pieces. The musicians' skillful playing left the audience spellbound.

The melodious side of Indian music was brought out through the duet singing performance, with
the two singers complementing each other perfectly. Their performance was appreciated by all,
followed by the highlight of the event, the Bharatnatyam performance. The dancers displayed
their mastery over the classical dance form, with intricate footwork, graceful hand gestures, and
expressive facial expressions that transported the audience to a different world.



The faculty members then took to the stage for the ramp walk, dressed in traditional attire from
different parts of India, applauded for their effort to showcase the rich diversity of our country.
The ramp walk became a cultural showcase of traditions, uniting everyone present.

To conclude the celebration, Sarah Pradhan, Cultural Secretary and Prasad Anil, Joint Cultural
Secretary proposed the vote of Thanks.

A jam session followed  by the  vote  of  thanks ,  where  students  and faculty  members  came
together to dance to the music played by the DJ. The atmosphere was charged with energy and
enthusiasm, with everyone joining in to celebrate our cultural heritage, a memorable ending to a
successful event.
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